

Note No: 52/2005

The Australian Permanent Mission presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and has the honour to transmit hereby the list of the Australian delegation to the meeting of the Committee on the Rights of the Child taking place on 13 September 2005.

Head of Delegation

Ambassador Mike Smith, Ambassador and Permanent Representative, Australian Permanent Mission

Delegation

Ms Renee Leon, First Assistant Secretary, Office of International Law, Attorney General's Department

Ms Helen Hambling, Group Manager, Policy, Office of Indigenous Policy Coordination

Mr Steve Davis, First Assistant Secretary, Department of Immigration and Multicultural and Indigenous Affairs

Ms Kim Nguyen, Section Manager, Department of Family and Community Services Ms Robyn Mudie, Deputy Permanent Representative, Australian Permanent Mission Ms Julia Feeney, First Secretary, Australian Permanent Mission

The Australian Permanent Mission avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva